
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

Pit/GAC closing briefly in June 

Salisbury University is launching a major fundraising campaign.  The campaign will have 

its public debut on June 14 with a festive dinner for SU’s supporters.  The dinner is 

meant to be special, so, of course, it will take place in a special place—the Pit in the 

Guerrieri Academic Commons.  But that also means moving 

furniture, computers, etc. out and bringing in rental tables 

and chairs, decorating, and otherwise prepping the 

Academic Commons for this event.  Consequently, on 

Wednesday, June 12, and Thursday, June 13, the GAC 

will be open but the Pit will be closed (not to worry, there 

are lots of computers and seating elsewhere, and the 

service desks will be open).  But on Friday, June 14, as final 

preparations are made for the dinner, the GAC will be 

closed.  It will be closed again on Saturday, June 15, to 

allow for cleanup, the removal of the tables and chairs, and 

the return of our tables and computers. We apologize in 

advance for any inconvenience.  And rest assured that this campaign is about raising 

money to help you and the other people of SU—our students, faculty, and staff. 

  

 

Many More E-books 
Thanks to USMAI, our library consortium, you 
will have, as of July 1, access to more than 
200,000 e-books, compared to the 17,000 we 
now have access to via USMAI.  These titles 
cover all disciplines and make up the EBSCO 
Comprehensive Collection.  If you’re going to 
be away part of the summer or next academic 
year, keep in mind—you can still do research 
and study using these e-books.  And you can 
find them just by using the search box on the 
main SU Libraries page!  Couldn’t be easier!   

Academic Assistance Students, if you need some help with 

coursework over the summer, please keep in mind that the University Writing 
Center and the Center for Student Achievement both are open and available to 
support you during Summer I and II.  The UWC is open M-Th 9 am-4 pm and F 9 
am-1 pm.  The CSA is open M-F 8 am-4:30 pm.  Both are located on the second 
floor of the Guerrieri Academic Commons. 

SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff 
sponsoring the event or program. For more information regarding SU’s policies and procedures, please visit www.salisbury.edu/equity. 
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FROM THE SU LIBRARIES  

SUMMER HOURS 
 
During Summer I and II: 
M 8 am-9 pm 
Tu-Th 8 am-5 pm 
F 8 am-4:30 pm 
Sa-Su 10 am-2 pm 
 
Exceptions:  
6/14-15  (F-Sa) CLOSED 
7/4 (Th) CLOSED 
7/6-7 (Sa-Su) CLOSED 
 
Between Summer II’s end 
and Fall: 
8/10-11 (Sa-Su) CLOSED 
8/12-13 (M-Tu) 8 am-4:30 
pm 
8/14-15 (W-Th) 8 am-5 pm 
8/16 (F) 8 am-4:30 pm 
8/17-18 (Sa-Su) CLOSED 
8/19-21 (M-W) 8 am-5 pm 
8/22-23 (Th-F) 8 am-6 pm 
8/24 (Sa) 10 am-5 pm 
8/25 (Su) 10 am-midnight 
 

FREE GAC CARILLON 
CONCERTS 

 

 Th July 11 at 7 pm 
Liesbeth Janssens, city 
carillonneur, Antwerp 
and Lommel, Belgium 

 M July 15 at 7 pm  
Gerald Martindale, 
carillonneur, Exhibition 
Place, Toronto 


